
  

Celebrating 100 Rides with 

Volunteers and Staff 

 

 

Dear Friends of The Shepherd’s Center, 

 

Our Shepherd’s Center is in its 21st year and we are expanding! 

 

I thank you for both your past financial and volunteer support, I trust that it will continue. You are truly making a 

difference in peoples’ lives! Here are some recent words of thanks from Transportation clients: 

 

 

 

“Thanks again for your service. I met a very 

nice lady. She took me to my appointment 

and we had a very nice conversation. I 

enjoyed her company.” 

 

“Your volunteer was a joy to be with.” 
 

 

 

Oftentimes, a ride to the doctor is so much more than merely transportation. For many who live alone, it is much 

needed companionship. Loneliness and social isolation are a reality for many. Something as simple as a ride can 

really make a difference. The need is great, and your support is needed. 

 

In addition to the 1300 older adults we currently serve, beginning September 2019, our Shepherd’s Center will begin 

expanding our Transportation Service boundaries to include our Affton neighbors. The Shepherd Center’s ability to 

continue to offer FREE Transportation services relies on the generosity of donors like you. 

 

Here’s how you can help. 

 

Join us at our annual BBQ BASH on Friday, September 6 at the Affton Elks Lodge #2635, see enclosed invitation 

for all the details. As always, it will be an evening of food, music and fun! The Affton Elks have been generous 

supporters for several years, they have donated use of their space for the bash, 

and they are part of our newly expanded service area. 

 

If you cannot attend the BBQ BASH, please consider a donation. Charitable 

giving is vital to the success of our mission. Your support is greatly 

appreciated.  

 

Please take the time to read the enclosed reply/donation form and respond as 

you are able. Your presence and support will demonstrate just how truly great 

our friends are. So many depend on our services and programs. 

 

Thanks, and we hope to see you there. 

 

 

 

 

Dick Entenmann, Board Chair 


